

The Wembley Schools Federation
Lyon Park Primary School
Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

16th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day Friday 8th December

Christmas Jumper Day is Save the Children's annual event which raises money for the children who need it most. Every December, millions of people across the United Kingdom (and beyond!) put on a festive jumper at their workplace, school or with friends and make a donation to help give children the magical future they deserve.

We are taking part in this annual event and invite all children to wear a Christmas jumper or jumper decorated in a Christmas theme on Friday 8th December. School uniform should be worn. Please donate £1 via ParentPay to help children everywhere have the best future.

Yours sincerely, Ms T K Bhambra Headteacher











